
Oil Field Environmental Incident Summary
Incident: 20180316122340

William Jansky

Notice: 3/16/2018 12:23

Received By:  

363 N. Sam Houston Pkwy. E.

Suite 200

HOUSTON  TX  77060

Near. Occupied Bldg:   

Nearest Water Well:   

Type of Incident: Tank Overflow

Oil 20 Barrels

Brine

Other

18

Oth Rel. Contaminant:

Release Contained: Yes - Within Dike

Risk Evaluation:

Minimal

Potential Env. Impacts:

Minimal

Action Taken/Planned:

Well was shut in for repairs. A vacuum truck was called to recover fluid. A hot water flush of the 
impacted area will be scheduled weather permitting. Bioremediation to follow.

Wastes Disposal Location:

Production tanks

Contact Info: Shannon Holter

Responsible Party: MUREX PETROLEUM CORPORATION

Well Operator: MUREX PETROLEUM CORPORATION

Occurred: 3/15/2018 11:00

Well File #: 10383

Well Name: HILBERT     1

Field Name: CARTER

County: BURKE

Twp Rng Sec Qtr: 162 90 13 SE SW

Location Description:

Spilled Recovered

Submitted By: 

Followup

Facility ID #:

Date Inspected:

Written Report Recd:

Clean Up Concluded:

Affected Medium: Well/Facility Soil

General Land Use: Well/Facility Site

Areal Extent:

Barrels

Units Units Units

Reported to NRC: No

Other Agencies Involved:
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Updates

Date: 3/16/2018 Status: Reviewed - Assigned to Other Agency

Author: Schiermeister, Robin

No Further Action:

Notes:

Release, due to tank overflow, remained on the well pad. NDIC retains oversight.

Updated Volumes and Contaminant  None at the time of this update

Date: 4/19/2018 Status: Inspection

Author: DeVries, Taylor

No Further Action:

Notes:

Inspection Date: 4/19/2018

Received a call saying that the release had made it off pad.  Arrived on location at 1540.  The well 
pad was torn up from the work that had been performed on it, so it was difficult to tell where the pad 
ended.  There was one small spot of oil that was off of location.  The environmental company placed 
a boom around it and was in the process of shoveling it up.  The landowner was on site when I 
arrived but left before I could talk to him. The person onsite ( who was a consultant) told me they did 
some scraping of the soil on the west and east side of the road that goes to the pumpjack.  There 
was no sheen on the snow melt and the area did not smell of hydrocarbons.  The person onsite said 
that soil samples had been taken, although he was uncertain if any had been taken off-site.  Photos 
of the inspection can be found in the report folder.

Updated Volumes and Contaminant  None at the time of this update
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